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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: Randall Hartman [erthguy2@earthlink.net]
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2012 2:20 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: nuclear waste storage

Dear NRC, 
 
I live within 20 miles of San Onofre Nuclear Powerplant.   This plant,  
along with many other in the U.S. and the world have a long history of safety incidents and 
negligence.  Especially SONGS, is both within an earthquake and a tsunami zone.  Given these 
dangers, and also the threat of terrorism, on-site storage of nuclear waste and fuel is  
unacceptable.   Also in regards to SONGS, millions and millions of  
people live within 50 miles of the plant, and even more downwind. 
 
Nuclear power is far too dangerous and in the long term leads to many  
cancers and leukemia.   There are many studies that show this to be  
true.   We should phase out all nuclear power and weapons production,  
but in the meantime, we should not store the waste on site, and find a permanent storage 
facility. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Randall Hartman 
32772 Sail Way, 
Dana Point, CA, 92629 
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